
  

  
 
 
 
 
 

 
COVID-19 UPDATE 

 

 
Dear Sisters & Brothers,  
 
We are in discussions with CMBC and have 
questioned rear door boarding, seated load only, all 
barrier buses utilized 24 hours, soap and paper 
towel supplied in all designated washrooms, hand 
sanitizers in workspaces, wearing safety masks while 
driving and blocking the passenger seat behind the 
driver in NOVA buses. 
 
Once we get more information from CMBC, we will 
update the membership. 
 
As always, practice good hygiene, cover your coughs 
and sneezes and wash hands frequently! 
 
 
In Solidarity, 
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